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SUBMISSION OF RESUMPTION PROPOSAL  

 

                                                      

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Plastoform Holdings Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 

Company’s announcements dated 20 January 2021 and 26 January 2021 (collectively, the 

“Announcements”). 

 

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms and references used herein shall bear the same 

meanings ascribed to them in the Announcements.   

 

The Board is pleased to announce that the Company has submitted a proposal with a view to the 

resumption of trading of its Shares (the “Resumption Proposal”) to the SGX RegCo on 6 February 

2021. 

 

The Company will continue to make further announcements, in compliance with the requirements of the 

Listing Manual of the SGX-ST, as and when there are material developments in respect of the matters 

set out herein.  

 

Shareholders are reminded that the trading suspension of the Company’s Shares will only be 

lifted upon, inter alia, the SGX RegCo indicating that it has no objections to the Resumption 

Proposal, the fulfilment of various conditions required by the SGX RegCo and the completion 

of the Resumption Proposal. 

 

Shareholders of the Company are advised to read the Announcements and any further 

announcements by the Company carefully and should exercise caution when dealing in the 

Company’s securities. Stakeholders and potential investors who are in doubt as to the action 

they should take should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or 

other professional advisors. 
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